Meetings Attended by Cr Peter R. Smith

Since Council Meeting 12th May 2003.

13th May
Recreational Boating meeting at Swan Reach

The lack of available fuel outlets along the river and pumpout stations were two of the main issues that emerged from this meeting attended by Mayor Mann, Cr’s Nicholls, Rowe and myself.

14th May
Met (Representing Mannum Progress/Promotions Association) with the executive of Mid Murray Marketing at Mannum.

This issue is addressed in correspondence.


15th May
Murray watch meeting at Murray Bridge.


The absence of sufficient Marine Officers continues to be a major issue, as does the behaviour of jet skiers.




15th May
Attended S.A. Murray River Irrigators Inc meeting with Councillor Rowe at Mannum.


This meeting was called to advise the Lower Murray irrigators of what actions were being addressed by the SAMRI Inc., and also to discuss the impending cut in water into South Australia and the ramifications to there members. 

16th May
Supported Residential Facilities Advisory Committee workshop in Adelaide.


This workshop was to address issues surrounding two reports to be released pointing out the lack of funding and the new the review of the legislation.

22nd May
Meeting of group organising 150th anniversary of wooden boats in August held in Mannum.


22nd May
Mannum Progress/Promotions Executive meeting in Mannum.


Meeting called to discuss impasse with Mid Murray Marketing reference the office.

26th May
Development Assessment Panel meeting at Cambrai.

27th May
Meeting at Mannum with S.A. Water representatives.


This meeting was to begin preliminary discussions about the fiftieth anniversary of the Mannum to Adelaide pipeline.

29th May
The mayor and myself attended Murray Mallee Health & Community Services Network Annual Forum at Geranium.


The many incentives initiated by the Murray Mallee Strategic Task Force over the last year were discussed with a variety of speakers.

3rd June
A meeting of, “The Lower Murray Local Government Working Group” at Tailem Bend.


Minutes of two previous meetings are attached.

2.

3rd June
Met with representatives from the Department of Water, Land & Biodiversity and Melissa Schilebs from the River Murray Catchment Water Management Board to discuss Draft River Murray Bill Regulations and the Proposed River Murray Plan Amendment Report.

5th June
Council inspection of reserves.

5th June
Mannum Progress/Promotions meeting at Mannum.

6th June
Murray & Mallee Local Government Association meeting in Murray Bridge.

Members please find attached a River Murray Policy document I wish to be discussed at our July meeting.

